
 
 

 

 

25 November 2021 

 

 

Kia ora whanau, 

 

It has been lovely for our Year 0/1 teachers to greet New Entrant children as they 

entered the school gates these past few weeks.  All New Entrant children have 

successfully settled into school and have had several weeks of practising the routine 

of entering the school grounds and walking to their classroom independently.   

 

We are going to start the transition process of not having a teacher at the gate, so 

from Monday the 29th November, a teacher will only be at the gate from 8.30 -

8.45am.  During drop offs we ask that parents open and close the gate for their child 

after their child has entered school.   

 

Thanks for working with us on this and your ongoing support during these uncertain 

times. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Rebecca St. Clair 

Year 0/1 Team Leader 

 

 

  


